
 
 
 

 

 

 

    

 

I would like to take the opportunity to say a huge thank you to 

those of you that attended our annual Christmas Fair. It was a huge 

success and enjoyed by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Everyone was extremely generous with their toy appeal donations 

and Neil (the nursery owner) was very pleased when loading his 

van with our contributions as well as Ringwood’s and Verwood’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

Room Updates… 

During the last month Ruby room have been enjoying lots of 

Christmas craft and Christmas themed activities. Sensory play 

has included Christmas ice cubes, glitter porridge and red 

lentils. We have also baked lots of festive treats including 

peppermint creams, fudge and cheese stars. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruby Room are pleased to welcome Jessica, Oliver and Kathy who have recently 

started with us. 

 

The toddler room have also been doing lots of Christmas craft and 

festive messy play. This includes making new shaker bottles, a giant 

tree for our display, baking mince pies and Christmas tree lollies, 

playing with ice cubes and frozen shaving foam and not forgetting 

lots and lots of glitter. The children have also enjoyed having their 

faces painted by Lesley. 

Emerald Room would like to welcome 

Chloe and Evie who have started with 

us recently 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

This month the Diamond Room have been very busy. We have 

been creating lots of Christmas craft and rehearsing for our 

nativity performance which as always was fantastic. The children 

had a Christmas tree delivered and very much enjoyed decorating 

it. The children have been making snowmen, baking festive treats 

and enjoying the antics of Eddie our elf on the shelf. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

     

Autumn term summaries will be completed by the end of January  on all the children except 

those who have only recently joined us. If you haven’t managed to successfully access these 

on tapestry yet, please just let us know. 

 

Christmas homework!   

Over the Christmas break we’d like you all to complete the ‘About Me’ section on Tapestry.   

You can access this through the browser page https://eylj.org/login/     

If you then click on the ‘children’ tab a card will appear. On that card are the words ‘About 

me’ click on those words and it will open a form for you to complete.   

We will routinely ask you to update this form as your child moves through the nursery so we 

can be completely up to date with the information that we hold about them.   

Thank you   

 

Employee of the year 2015   

For the first time, the Day Nursery Group has 

awarded an employee of the year award to one 

lucky person from each of our three nurseries.   

The award is recognition of that person’s 

commitment and contribution to the setting but 

is also a huge pat on the back for everything they 

do each and every day for the children,families 

and their colleagues within the nursery.   

Our lucky winner is Lisa from the baby room. The 

award was presented to her at the annual staff 

Christmas party. 

Not only does she have a lovely trophy for her 

mantel piece, she also won a week’s holiday in 

Spain courtesy of the nursery owner Neil.   

Well done Lisa! 

 

 



 
 
 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back when the Nursery 

reopens on Monday 4th January 2016. 

From Katie and all the team at Redhill Day Nursery 

 

 


